
Dear Q300 Families,
Students will be invited to shop at the BOGO book fair!  
They can bring either cash or go digital with an eWallet account.

Book Fair Homepage - Optional: Setup eWallet
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/Q300LowerDivision
To learn about eWallet and how to set one up, visit:
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/content/fairs/ewallet.html

Parent Shopping Times
Wed 5/22 at 2:45- 3:15pm & Thurs 5/23 at 8:45- 9:15am

Volunteers Needed!  Sign up using the below link.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
4090445A8AA2CAAFC1-49574178-volunteer#/

PTA Hardship Fund  If you would like to request financial support, 
so that your child can obtain a book, please contact Rachel
(rachel@q300.org)

Questions?  Contact fundraising@q300pta.org

Please complete and send in with your child to the Book Fair, 
I authorize rounding up the change to donate to "Share the Fair" 
(This  fund is used to cover other students who may not have
enough for tax or goes to purchasing classroom books.)

                                         ___YES                 ___NO

Child's Name: ____________________________________________________________
Class:________________

Q300 lower DIVISION
Wed, May 22nd

Thurs, May 23rd
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